
 

 

 

 

MODERN SLAVERY STATEMENT 

 

Our businesses, European Golf Machinery and Rangeball UK Ltd are committed to combatting slavery and 

human trafficking in its business and supply chains, and we make this statement to assist with compliance 

with the Modern Slavery Act 2015. This statement relates to the current financial year. 

As our business has a turnover of less than £36 million, we do not have a legal obligation to produce a modern 

slavery statement. However: 

a. We agree that exploitation within all supply chains ending in the UK is a blight on our society, and we 

are committed to playing our part in eliminating exploitation; 

b. We understand that customers with obligations under the Modern Slavery Act 2015 cannot comply with 

those duties without our cooperation.  

To that end, we confirm that we have examined our own business and, to the extent that it is reasonably 

practicable, businesses within our supply chain and we confirm the following: 

1. We confirm that within our own business, no relevant offence relating to slavery or human tracking has 

been committed.  

2. We have made enquiries of businesses that supply directly to us and we are confident that no relevant 

offence is committed in that business.  

Our business manufactures and supplies standard and bespoke equipment and consumables into the golf 

practice market, predominantly golf driving ranges. 

Our business structure is led and owned by the Yallop family. It consists of three companies; EGM Products 

(based in Wales) and Rangeball and European Golf Machinery (based in East England).  It has a total of 16 

employees and three directors. 

The slavery act applies not only to our own employees but also to our suppliers and sub-contractors.   

We encourage the businesses in our supply chain to make a similar statement relating to slavery and human 

trafficking.  We will not knowingly support or deal with any businesses involved in slavery or human trafficking. 

We also encourage all employees to report on any matters relating to slavery or human trafficking in our supply 

chains of which they become aware. 

 

The person in our business responsible for assessing matters relating to slavery and human trafficking is: 

Adrian Yallop 



 

 


